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 We are now on the run-in to the end of this school year and 

the end of our Year 6 pupils’ time with us. There is a huge 
amount going on between now and the 21st July, so please 
keep an eye on the website and newsletter. 

 

Uniform 
We understand everyone is going through financial 

constraints at the minute and the start of a new academic 
year can be expensive.  To help our parents with the cost of 

this from Monday 4th July there wiil be uniform donation 
bins around the entrances to school – KS1 green gate, pupil 
entrance and Nursery green gate. We are asking parents to 
bring in any good condition, nearly new spare/ used  
uniform that can be used by any of our families. 

The following week the uniform donated will be available to 
our families to take and make a donation in the honesty 
boxes provided. 
For a reminder of our school uniform can be found: 
Uniform - Bowerham School, if you are having problems 
ordering through the uniform shop please be aware you 
need to leave a space beteen the first 3 and last 3 digits of 

your postcode. 
SET YOUR ALARM FOR 8AM SUNDAY - THE ALDI SCHOOL 
EVENT WITH AFFORDABLE UNIFORM DEALS.   
 

 Reading Books 
We are requesting that all reading books are returned to 

school by Friday 15th July.  This is so that we can update 
our reading records ready to hand over to your child’s new 
class teacher. 
                            

Payments 
Since we are very near to the end of term could you please 
ensure that all dinner bills, music bills etc are paid up to 
date via ParentPay.  Many thanks. 
 

 Nursery Session & Lunch Charges 
As from 1st September 2022 we are having to increase 
our nursery session fees and also our lunch charges to the 
following: 

Nursery Breakfast 7.45am – 8.45am £4.50 increased 
from £4.00 

Nursery AM Session 8.45am – 11.45am £13.50 increased 
from £12 

Lunch Club with 
lunch provided by 

parent 

11.45am – 12.15pm £2.25 increased 
from £2.00 

Lunch Club with hot 
lunch provided by 

school 

11.45am – 12.15pm £4.65 increased 
from $.20 

Nursery PM Session 12.15pm – 3.15pm £13.50 increased 
from £12 

Nursery After 
School 

3.15pm – 5.45pm £11.25 increased 
from £10 

 

Lunch charges for children in years 3 – 6 will be increasing 

to £2.30 increased from £2.20 

 
 

 
 
 

Dates for your Diary 
Monday 11th July – Nursery Leaver’s Trip to Leighton 
Moss 

Tuesday 12th July – Rec – Yr.6 Competitive Sports 
Morning & Choral Speaking @ 9.15am this year we have 
decided to combine Arts & P.E. together, so to ‘kick off’ 
our Competive Sports Morning the children will be 
perfoming their Choral Speaking Acts.  Also, to finish the 
day on a nice note the children will be coming home with 

a special Jubillee book that each child has been given by 

The Queen. 
                                Reports Out 
Wednesday 13th July – Nursery Sports Morning 
@9.15am – Bacon & Sausage buns will be available to 
buy 
Thursday 14th July – Nursery Graduation @ 9.00am  

                                 Reception Graduation @ 2.30pm  
The presentations will be held in the Sports Hall where 
the children will be presented with their folder which will 
have lots of special memories inside!   
They will also be involved in a short performance and 
there will be a photo story that will make you cry!! Don’t 
forget your tissues. 

Friday 15th July – KS2 Award Assembly 10.00am @ St. 
Thomas’s Church  

                            Rec & KS1 Award Assembly 2.00pm 
in the Sports Hall 
Monday 18th July – Yr.6 overnight stay at Waddecar 
Scout Camp 
Thursday 21st July – Yr.6 Leaver’s Assembly 10.00am 

@ St. Thomas’s Church 
                 School closes for the Summer Break: 
Nursery closes @ 11.45am – there will be no 
lunch club or afternoon session  
Gates will open at 1.00pm for reception, yrs. 1 & 2 
with all children being collected by 1.15pm at the 

latest.  
Year 3 finishes @ 1.10pm  
Year 4 finishes @ 1.15pm  
Year 5 finishes @ 1.20pm  
Year 6 finishes after their Leavers’ Assembly 

from the peace garden after the assembly 
 

The usual After School Club with Suzannah will run 
from 1.10 - 4.30pm and is bookable directly with he  

 

Year 6 Peter Pan Performance 
Performance times are as follows:  
Tuesday 5th July   1.30pm 
                             6.00pm  
Wednesday 6th July   5.00pm  
 

Tickets are free and are bookable through ParentApp – 
we are limited to 100 per performance.  
We respectfully ask that young children are not brought 

to the evening performance, but are welcome in the 
afternoon. Due to limited space, prams will also not be 
allowed in the hall. Prams can be left outside in the pram 
shelter.  
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